
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian- 

Your child has the opportunity to participate in the Schofield Middle School Battle of the Books (BoB). 

Battle of the Books is a competition with the goals of improving reading skills, exposing students to 

different genres, and working as a team member in a fun and unique competition format. The 

competition itself is similar to an academic quiz bowl. Students wi


